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Sent:
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Bcc:
Subject: Many thanks from the PowerPathway team!

Paul -

Thank you so much for participating as a speaker at last week’s PowerPathway™ New Energy 
Workforce convening in San Ramon. This was truly a terrific day, and we were so pleased you 
were able to be there to help us make it such a big success. Our objective in hosting this event 
was twofold: 1) to provide participants with an understanding of the full scope of the 
PowerPathway initiatives and the future workforce requirements of the energy industry, and 
2) to recognize the valued partners and members of PG&E's PowerPathway community. We 
hope you agree that we achieved these goals.

Here are some of the comments received so far:

"What an excellent day you put together on May 14th in San Ramon.

I personally found it extremely worthwhile and am very appreciative of being included. Great 
job."

"Thank you for organizing a very comprehensive and thought-provoking conference. It was an 
excellent event overall and hopefully

just the beginning of this type of dialogue and broad collaboration."

"Congratulations on putting together an excellent conference last Friday and bringing together 
industry, education, government, labor, and CBOs."
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We look forward to on-going partnerships with you and our many other internal and external 
stakeholders.

All the best,

Van Ton-Quinlivan & the PG&E PowerPathway Team

www.pge.com/powerpathwav

P.S. After we post all the speaker slides to a website, we will send the URL to all attendees.
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